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At our December meeting we:
1. Continued work on the policy that the Facilities Committee sent us to review. It has been updated

with legal requirements, aligned with our current related policies and will be sent back to
Facilities to have them complete a final review with our recommendations.

2. We have completed the work on eight policies, one presented tonight and the other seven will be
brought forth after the holiday depending on our School Board agendas, they will include a new
Crowdfunding and District use of Social Media policies, as well as an updated student attendance
policy.

3. Brianne Lavallee attended the webinar from NHSBA reviewing policy updates from legislative
changes, we will have all these policies updated and ready for the full Board to review by
February. There were a few with very minor changes and some policies that had not been
updated since 2010 needed more extensive overhauls.

4. The Business Office has requested we review all of our current Transportation policies, some are
in need of legal updating and some need updating related to internal procedural changes. Brianne
Lavallee will be working with Kristie Lapalante to get this done in a timely manner

5. We continue work on Emergency Policies.
6. An audit of policies withdrawn by the NHSBA has been completed. We have identified eleven

policies in need of review. The recommendations to withdraw will be discussed in committee
then brought to the full Board for discussion by February

7. We set the next meeting for January 18th at 6:00pm

Respectfully submitted,
Brianne Lavallee
Policy Committee Chair


